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    Introduction 

 

Welcome to the third edition of the Allied Health Professions (AHPs) Listen project 

newsletter. As ever, we welcome feedback about the newsletter or wider project. To 

do this, please connect with: england.cahpo@nhs.net  
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    AHPs into Action Tweet Chat 

The @WeAHPs tweet chat is scheduled for Thursday the 29th April 2021.   

http://wecommunities.org/tweet-chats/chat-details/5635 The chat is an opportunity 

http://wecommunities.org/tweet-chats/chat-details/5635
https://workingwitheveryone.org.uk/

